5th July, 1921.

Dear Mr. Lowdon,
With reference to your call here to-day

regarding the classification gertificates for the
steamer "TREWINNARD®, I have lovked personally inte the
matter, and find that owing to sume misunderstanding the
certificates have not yet been issued, but I have urrm
for them to be at once written aud forwarded to the m :
as early as pessible tomorrow. '

I triast that ne ineonveniense has been
caused.

I may add 4n reply te your enguiry that
the only outstanding matter againet the steamer seems t0 1
that some slightly mm; shell plating requires to ﬁm
dealt with at the Owners' convenience.

Yours faithfully,

J oL mmi Esqg., Heloleheo




